
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/21/2017 10:54:23 AM
Subject: Re: Village Square Open House Celebration & Ribbon Cutting

​He won't be able to make this.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 6:27 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Village Square Open House Celebration & Ribbon Cutting 
 
Please advise.
Lily

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 10:53 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: FW: Village Square Open House Celebration & Ribbon Cutting
 
From LTGOV account
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)

From: David Morrow [mailto:davidm@morrowrealty.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 5:33 PM
 
To: David Morrow <davidm@morrowrealty.com>
 
Subject: Village Square Open House Celebration & Ribbon Cutting
 
We sure hope you can make the event! Please let us know if you have an questions and if you can make it!
We are also doing a press release and if you would like to see it or add to it, please let me know.
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David Morrow
President
Morrow Realty Company, Inc.
809 22nd Avenue
Tuscaloosa, Alabama 35401
(205) 759-5781 ext. 240
 


